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At its meeting on October 21, 2013, the Permanent Council's Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities considered and decided to refer to the Permanent Council for consideration the request from one civil society organization (CSO) not on the OAS Register to be invited to attend the IV Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA-IV), to be held in Medellín, Colombia, from November 
21-22, 2013.

Civil society organization not on the OAS Register to be invited to the IV Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA-IV)

Colombia
Colombia Rinde Cuentas Veeduría

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION


Having examined the request submitted, and in keeping with paragraph 12.c of [the Appendix to] resolution CP/RES. 759 (1217/99) “Guidelines for the Participation of Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities,” the Committee decided to refer it to the Permanent Council with the recommendation that the CSO be invited to the IV Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA-IV), to be held from November 21-22, 2013 in Medellín, Colombia.

The Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities wishes to inform the Permanent Council that the following organizations on the OAS Register would like to participate in the meeting.

Civil society organizations on the OAS Register to be invited to the IV Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas (MISPA-IV)

Argentina

Latin American Security and Defense Network (RESDAL)

Observatorio Internacional de Prisiones de Argentina (OIP)

Costa Rica

Fundación AMBIO

Jamaica

Jamaicans for Justice

Ambassador Arturo Ulises Vallarino
Permanent Representative of Panama

to the Organization of American States

Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management

and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities
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